
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 18th September 2020 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused due to our school closure on Wednesday afternoon.  We were 

notified of a pump failure affecting the area causing the school to have low water pressure and parts of 

the school had no water at all.  Due to hygiene reasons it was decided we should close.  We would like to 

thank you all for your understanding and for collecting your children so swiftly. 

 

Following feedback, we have made a slight adaption to our morning routine to alleviate the number of 

families waiting on the pavements.  Our main gates open at 8:45am for Class 2 children.  Once they are 

through the main gate we will allow Class 1 parents/carers to enter through the gates and wait on the 

yellow lines (social distanced) until 8:50am.  At 8:50am Class 1 parents/carers will drop their child at 

the small gate (gate 2). 

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any concerns at all 

please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email:  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley, Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   
Tuesday 

Years R & 1: PE  day (pupils to wear full PE 

kits all day)  

Friday 

Years 2-6: PE day (pupils to wear full PE kits 

all day)  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

(remain in school PE kit) 

Drop off/pick up times 

Class 1 (Years R & 1) 8:50am-3:15pm 

Class 2 (Years 2, 3 & 4) 8:45am-3:10pm 

Class 3 (Years 5 &6) 8:55am-3:20pm 

One adult per family.  Please arrive at 

the time set for your child(ren) and 

adhere to social distancing (2m) whilst 

waiting at the gate(s).  Pupils with siblings 

must arrive/depart at the time stated for 

the youngest sibling. 

Pupils are permitted to bring 

essentials to school: water 

bottle, wipeable plastic  

lunchbox and coat. 

 Flu Immunisations: 9th October 

 Photos: 21st October (unfortunately no 

siblings outside of school allowed this year) 

 Inset day: 23rd October 

 Half-term: 26th—30th October 



A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 14th September 2020:  

 Reception: 97.22% 

 Year 1:   90.48% 

 Year 2:   100% 

 Year 3:   61.9% 

 Year 4:   94.83% 

 Year 5:  100% 

 Year 6:   86.67% 

 Whole school 90.28% 

Congratulations 

Years 2 & 5 

(100%) 

 

This week’s stars are: Lilley (Yr1), 

Auron (Yr4) & Skye (Yr6) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Ivy (YrR) and Eli (Yr2) 

Handwriting Award:    

Darcy (Yr1) & Ava-Grace (Yr2) 

Well done everybody 

 Flu Immunisations (9th October):  Information was sent out last 

week, if you did not receive this please let the office know.  Please ensure 

you have given or declined consent using the link providedno later than 

Wednesday 30th September:  https://tinyurl.com/yc547fqr  

 Year R parents/carers:  Have you given a copy of your child’s birth  

 certificate to the office?  If not, please bring this is as it is a requirement  

 for school records. 

If any of your contact details change please notify the school office as soon 

as possible. 

ICS Coaching Football Club — Fridays 

If your child would like to attend  

football club with Aaron Watson please  

book by texting 07876 141107.  If your  

child’s name does not appear on the  

register provided to us by ICS Coaching  

we will not be allowing them to stay, this is  

due to track and trace. 

Thank you 

We are a nut free school, please do not 

send any products containing 

nuts into school.  Thank you 

https://tinyurl.com/yc547fqr

